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On July 28, 2025, the Department of Homeland Security, Federal Emergency Management 
Agency released the FY 2025 NSGP Notice of Funding Opportunity. The NSGP is a competitive 
grant  

program, and provides funding for physical security enhancements and other security-related 
activities to nonprofit organizations that are at risk of a terrorist attack.  

 Because of the timing of the FY 2025 NSGP, Cal OES anticipates the competitive application  

process will start in Fall, 2025. Additional information, including application requirements and  

webinar/workshop schedule will be forthcoming. Related application documents should not be 
submitted to Cal OES at this time.  

 In preparation for the FY 2025 NSGP, nonprofit organizations are encouraged to prepare the  

following information: 

 Vulnerability Assessment (VA): Identifies the threats, vulnerabilities, and potential 
consequences related to the specific facility/site. All activities and requested equipment should 
be directly linked to the VA. It is recommended that the VA be performed by a person with 
security, emergency services, military, or law enforcement background. Additional information 
regarding the VA can be found on the Cal OES website at: Vulnerability Assessment. 

Questions pertaining to NSGP should be directed to: Nonprofit.Security.Grant@caloes.ca.gov 

Thank you, 

Grants Management 
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https://mym7j58ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001esspbqeEOSS7SfaCMprbqe-Qj3kFKlxaND8xoBr6FPZN9HyIqr_YYBAYMZ7zic08vnwplBo26xaA9abaG6Zm5SbYb3yy-k_IvwIqYmKvTIRjBloF_j-zKltWHmFoZQG2V7e5EWz-z3UjrheMWvD1yDJcDhg0Nq7TGmwn-8rvAXfyw5cWVgkZ5k_rDi9YnbnWmfxF_qjI0_lsViBduoEA_t6p8B9TVCiPMm-di9BdDRbT4LuSilvQLkoWLjR7zFOSzxEZkBWXYR8Hs6YvsiNUtU__Ydd2k5A--h4GB7pY-C8X0ibKrqEIrK9wT4um0HEnGEMlBm2pKR_FzxvhkqmWfeN6ZJ7N-pD_VGDVqTpUEC-fj7XeycDSE7K5XkqDf0fQ8adQZv8tz5M=&c=5kYC005qIFJO9Hbh0bucciQE73i4eksHuVLPz--tqlDSxLSrczpZig==&ch=Ya3yxFdPiGqVg956Rc-gYXzhAaSUpbG-bYO7sIYBQPCTTy_pKi3Tdw==
mailto:Nonprofit.Security.Grant@caloes.ca.gov
http://www.caloes.ca.gov/


 

 

 

 


